March 11, 2019

Cindy Densler

Operations Staff Support Assistant
Boone County Schools

8330 US Highway 42

Florence, KY

41042

Dear Ms, Densler,

On behalf of the Boone County Parks Department and the Boone County Conservation District, we are
requesting the reservation of a school bus for a new week-long day camp program, “L.E.A.F! Academy,’
which will debut this summer. The goal of this program is to provide local youth with a unique
opportunity to foster Leadership, Exploration, and Fun in Boone County’s great outdoors.

L]

During L.E.A.F! Academy, campers will snorkel in Gunpowder Creek, learn to use a map and compass,
and explore Boone Cliffs Nature Preserve, all while developing leadership, teamwork, and
communication skills. On the final day of the program, campers will participate in a field trip to Red
Wolf Sanctuary to enjoy a tour of resident wildlife.

We are requesting one school bus to accommodate 45 campers and staff for a round-trip from Middle
Creelk Park (5655 Burlington Pike, Burlington, KY 41005) to Red Wolf Sanctuary (3027 S.R. 262 Rising
Sun, IN 47040) on July 12, 2019. Total round-trip mileage is estimated to be 58.4 miles. We would like
to depart from Middle Creek Park at 10:00 a.m. and return at 3:00 p.m.

Please let us know if our request is accepted. If you require other information, or would like to get in
touch with us, please feel free to contact either one of us at any time. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
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Susan Brown Victor Vanover
Conservation Education Specialist Natural Areas Land Manager
Boone County Conservation District Boone County Parks Department
susanbrown@bcedky.org vvanover@boonecountyky.org
859-568-6277 859-334-2136
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